Katy Levenhagen

The feasiblity study to clean up the Edmonds Marsh and make it a clean passageway between the
Marsh and Puget sound needs to include strategies for Unocal (Chevron Corp.) to remove all toxins
and environmental hazards which it added to the area during their operation. Chevron needs to clean
up the property to a level closer to how they found it. Use the WSDOT detailed and specific habitat
plan developed for a reconnection between the Marsh and the Sound.

The study needs to include updated soil samples before the feasibility study is completed. Public
concern must be weighted and Tribal rights and interest must be included.

There is no time to lose moving forward with a plan to fully restore the Marsh and connect it to
Puget Sound so our endangered native salmon runs can use it.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Katy Levenhagen, Edmonds WA



